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Hinckley Town 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

Your priorities are chosen quarterly and are based upon information gathered 

through NHL (Neighbourhood Link), social media, local engagement, and 

emerging crime trends. You have stated that the following key themes are  

important to you. #YouSaidWeDid 

Your Dedicated Neighbourhood Team (DNT) is 

a group of local Officers dedicated to  

serving your community. The team is made up 

of Officers based in your area, supported by the 

wider Policing family.  

You Said We did 

Due to significant increase in retail theft we are   

having this as one of our priorities. We will look to 

firmly tackle retail theft and bring those responsible 

to justice using out disposal available. 

Safer Streets Summer has seen an increase in 

Officers on foot patrols around Hinckley Town 

Centre. 

Night Time Economy. To deal with and tackle any 

behaviour with causes offences during the weekend 

drinking scene. 

As part of the Safer Streets Summer we took our 

knife arch outside ASILO Hinckley, as a         

condition of entry people passed through it.  

ASB nuisance behaviour within the Town Centre. 

We have in the last 3 months had an increase in 

ASB involving the homeless community and street 

drinkers. This has had an significant impact on our 

local businesses and community. 

Safer Streets Summer is currently in operation, 

see details below. 

Your local Officers are 
Sgt Zeique Robinson 

PC Liz Smeaton 
PCSO Blake Sheffield 
PCSO Michelle Noone 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/saferstreetssummer?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVrPXBwjdQw29t3JDwQcVGP1nSI4ze9gcZNGm8yi2NZvimt3qjIu1DwM_yOoVZoACDpokF4Xjpf-I1kmGKTnoYSsAw7K3Jc9-_wh7j1tmA09aTM9Yk3Q5rRlu8VoORRVLUK9UPORwlz_J46reTb_GHx2YNqPWRnqm3EnEA2EZRPUMvWM68wEP
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News 

Community engagements 

NEIGHBOURHOOD LINK: 

Neighbourhood Link is a community messaging  
service from Leicestershire Police that provides news and information about policing 
activity or initiatives, crime prevention advice as well as major incidents affecting 
your area. In order to receive messages, you will need to register your details.  
Registration is free and simple to follow. Sign up at: https://
www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk   
 
Please also take the time to let the Beat understand your concerns by  

completing the survey to the right. Simply scan your camera over the top and click. 

@HinckleyPolice 

HinckleyPolice 

Leics.police.uk/local-policing/ 

hinckley-

Cuppa with a Copper 

Come and speak with officers from the     Hinckley 

Town Neighbourhood Team  in The Britannia Cen-

tre at the Hinckley BID Support Sofa on 15th August 

2025 10am-12 

And ….. 

Meet the Inspector  

Hinckley Leisure Centre 

Argents Mean 

Hinckley 

6th August 2025 10am-12 

Safer Streets Summer has officially arrived in Hinckley Town Centre! As part of the Government’s Safer Streets Mission, the 

Prime Minister announced the Neighbourhood Policing Guarantee (NPG), aimed at restoring and strengthening local policing 

in every community by the end of this Parliament. A key component of the NPG is restoring confidence in local communities 

and taking visible action tackling anti-social behaviour (ASB) and increasing the safety of our town centres and high streets. 

Over the next few months, you can expect to see a larger policing footprint in Hinckley Town Centre, tackling issues that 

mean the most to you: Retail Crime, Street Crime and Anti-Social Behaviour. If you see officers out and about on patrols or 

attending your local community events, then please stop and say hello. 

Over the month police were on night time economy duties in Hinckley keeping 

it nice and safe for those who were enjoying some drinks in the beautiful British 

summer time weather. Revellers were having a great time and engaging with 

police. We also work closely with licence premises to ensure the safety of     

everyone who comes out for the evening in Hinckley.  

Your NH25 beat team have been doing local patrols through the town 

alongside our regular duties. Enquires around shoplifting and criminal 

damage have been made and the perpetrators have been dealt with.  We have also attended a meeting with the 

council to discuss ongoing issues in relation to homeless individuals and Anti-Social     

Behaviour. PCSO Blake and PC Liz are often seen at town centre events, most recently 

they attended the Hinckley soapbox derby.  

Finally, thank you to all whom attended the Meet the Inspector event at the Britannia 

Centre. Insp Whittle and police volunteer Jackie shared crime prevention resources and 

were available to answer your questions. If you missed the event please see below for 

the next event in August. 

https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk
https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk

